
                                                We want to hear from you! 

 

Are you living in Stockton, aged 14-18 years old with an EHCP? 

We want to hear your thoughts about post 16 plans, what you enjoy and what sort 
of areas you might like to work in. Help us to plan for the future of SEND young 

people in Stockton! 

We want to invite you to an evening of amazing virtual reality gaming, 
snacks, and drinks! Come along, have fun, and have your views heard! 

When:  Friday 5th May 2023 

Where: Unit 20, St Peters House, Pavilion Shopping Centre, Thornaby, TS17 9FF 

https://www.thegaminghideaway.com/ 

What time: 6.15pm – 8pm. 

Parent/carers must remain in the building (there’s a café!).  

Places are limited – please request a booking form by emailing  

Nicola.stott@stockton.gov.uk 
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